
 

 

October 12, 2006 

 

Grant Manager 

City of Los Angeles, Board of Public Works 

Office of Community Beautification 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 356 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

This is to express our support for an application for funding by Friends of Atwater 

Village (FAV) under the Community Beautification Grant program. 

 

We are happy to have submitted letters of support in recent years for FAV projects and 

have been delighted with the outcome of the funded projects. These project include the 

“Acresite Water Willow Gate” project, the “Revisit the Red Car” mural at the Red Car 

River Park, the flower pots on Glendale Blvd, the “Atwater Village” trash receptacles on 

Glendale Blvd, the “Blot the Blight” mural on Fletcher & Larga, and the “Glendale Blvd” 

mural at the former Atwater Ranch Market . All these Community Beautification Grant 

funded projects have served to beautify and embellish our community.  

 

We look forward to FAV’s latest graffiti abatement mural and community beautification 

project at the Vince's Market site.  

 

Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Business Name:__________________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________________________ 

 

Tele / Email:_____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature:_______________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staple Business Card Here 

 

 


